PUBLIC SAFETY COMMITTEE
OF THE WHOLE COUNCIL MEETING
OCTOBER 26, 2015

A Public Safety Committee of the Whole Council Meeting was held on Monday, October
26, 2015, at 6:00 pm in the City Council Chambers, 204 Pulaski Road, Calumet City,

lllinois.
ROLL CALL
PRESENT: 5
ABSENT: 1

ALDERMEN: Schneider, Wosczynski, Williams, Munda,
Manousopoulos
ALDERMAN: Jones

Also present were: Mayor Michelle Markiewicz Qualkinbush, City

Clerk Nyota Figgs, City Treasurer Tarka, Police Chief Gilmore and Attorney Odelson.

Public Comment

Proposal from
Hilliard Heintze
For Police Chief
Search

COPS Grant

Crime Trend
Analysis

Adjournment
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NONE

Mr. Terry Hilliard and Ken Bouche of Hilliard Heintze presented a
proposal to assist the City to conduct a search for a new Police
Chief.

Alderman Manousopoulos moved, seconded by Alderman
Wosczynski, to approve retaining Hilliard Heintze to conduct the
search for a new police chief search in the amount of $33,000.00
and that this matter be placed on the next City Council Mtg. agenda
for final approval. Motion Carried.

Congresswoman Robin Kelly contacted the Mayor and advised that
Caiumet City received a grant from the Department of Justice to
hire five police officers. (65% City; 35% grant) A copy of the grant
will be distributed to all aldermen. This matter will be submitted to
the City Council for action to hire five officers and accept the grant.

Police Chief Gilmore presented a crime trend analysis to the
City Council.

Adjournment was at 6.57 p.m., on a motion by Alderman
Manousopoulos, seconded by-Alderman Williams.
| Motion Carried.
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